
Subject: Re: Invitation to Hollywood Media District BID Board Meeting Thursday June 23, 2016
From: "LETICIA MIRELES" <G9072@lapd.lacity.org>
Date: 06/15/2016 02:05 PM
To: "Lisa Schechter" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
CC: "Jim Omahen" <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Good afternoon Ms Schechter, that is correct, Captain Palka is on vacation and unfortunately will not be able to attend. 
 
Please call or email me if you need further.

Letty  Mireles #g9072
Hollywood Area
213.972.2966
>>> Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> 6/15/2016 12:44 PM >>>
Dear Leticia:

I am just following up on an invitation that was extended by our Board President, Laurie Goldman, to attend the Hollywood Media District Board meeting 
next Thursday June 23, 2016 at 3:30pm.   I was recently informed that Captain Palka might be on vacation and unable to attend.  Can you please 
confirm whether or not he will be at our meeting.

Meeting:  Hollywood Media District BID (Business Improvement District)

Location:  Musician Union (auditorium)
                   817 N. Vine Street
                  Hollywood, CA   90038

Time:  3:30pm  

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


